
 16th September 2022 

 Dear Parents/Carers, 

 Secondary Transition Parent Workshop for Year 5 and 6 

 Following  the  Parent  Information  Meeting  on  Wednesday  14th 
 September,  the  school  received  feedback  regarding  the  information 
 available  to  parents  about  the  application  process  for  secondary 
 school and the Lambeth/Wandsworth assessment procedure. 

 In  response  to  this,  I  would  like  to  offer  parents  of  Yr  6  (and  Yr  5)  children 
 the  opportunity  to  attend  a  Secondary  Transition  Meeting  on 
 Wednesday 21st September from 6pm - 7pm  in the main  school hall. 

 The purpose of this meeting will be: 

 ●  To  provide  advice  and  support  in  completing  the  CAF  (Common 
 Application Form) 

 ●  To highlight key dates for applications 
 ●  To  provide  clarification  around  the  ability  banding  tests  for 

 Lambeth and Wandsworth 

 We  would  encourage  you  to  attend  so  you  are  well  prepared  and  can 
 identify any areas that you may require assistance with. 

 In  addition,  from  next  week,  all  children  in  Yr  5  and  Yr  6  will  be  exposed 
 to  verbal  reasoning  and  non  verbal  reasoning  questions  during  lessons. 
 The  teachers  will  teach  children  strategies  to  respond  to  these  kinds  of 
 questions  and  will  also  be  incorporating  these  skills  into  ‘morning  work’ 
 and  maths  starters  until  the  date  of  the  tests.  This  approach  will  be 
 repeated  in  the  summer  term  for  Yr  5  children  in  advance  of  their  testing 
 period while Yr 6 children complete their end of Key Stage 2 SATs tests. 



 In  addition  to  this,  if  you  would  like  to  further  support  your  child  with  their 
 test  preparation  you  may  follow  this  link  for  practice  papers  and  to 
 purchase the package online. 

 We  look  forward  to  seeing  you  on  Wednesday  21st  September.  The 
 pupil  gates  (via  Mandrell  Road)  will  be  open  from  5:45pm  where  you  will 
 be greeted and directed by a member of the leadership team. 

 Yours sincerely, 

 Mr James Broad 

 Executive Headteacher 


